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Please support full funding in the Oregon Department of Forestry’s budget (SB 5521) 

for two critical PFA programs. The SFISH grant program for small forestland owners 

should be fully funded at $10 million and the Adaptive Management Program 

designed to evaluate the effectiveness of the new rules should be fully funded at $6 

million.  

I know the federal piece of this program will be hard to achieve, but Oregon must 

show the way to protect our forests. 


